
18th September  2022 



St Margaret’s is not providing an online service today.  Instead we would like to direct you to The 
Church of England who are providing a service of prayer and reflection on the eve of the funeral of 
her late majesty Queen Elizabeth II.


The video will be available from 9:00am on Sunday 18th September and can be found here 
Service of prayer and reflection


https://youtu.be/0E6KF7loeiY

